









MEMORANDUM 

RE: Media Consent and Release Form 

Attached please find a copy of the consent and release form that our lawyers drafted to 
protect the Clubs and our organization from law suits which could arise because of pictures of 
members which may be published in the local newspaper, BC Thin Ice, or other publications 
promoting your Club and our sport. 

We ask that this form be filled out by all members and filed in the Club files. This can also be 
completed online as part of online registration. 

This is important for all levels of our sport as many communities use their media to promote 
skating by submitting pictures from the learn to skate level up to and including the 
accomplishments of their senior skaters. 

For your and our protection, please make this letter a standard attachment in your registration 
process. 

Thank you, 

Shelley Verhelst 
Membership Chair
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